
Want a chance to work with the 
endangered species from across Hawai’i?

Kohala Middle School students will have 
the opportunity to volunteer with the 

Hawai’i Wildlife Center  

When: Tuesdays from 2:30 - 4:00 starting end of January

Where: Hawai’i Wildlife Center (right behind the school)

Grab a permission forms from the Office or in the Library

Students can stay after school for UPLINK and we will walk over to the center at 2:30pm

For any questions, contact Derrick Owens (library@kohalam.k12.hi.us or 804-617-6745)
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